A member of the

Oxenhope Church of bdaot

England Primary School family

3" November 2022

Art Club with Miss Lord-Jones

Dear parents and carers,

| am very excited to be running a new Art Club on Wednesdays after school
3:15pm-4:15pm.

This will be available to children in Year 1 up to Year 6.

Each session will cost £1.00 (£5.00 for this half term). This will be payable via
Parent Pay.

There will be spaces for 15 children and spaces will be allocated on a “first
come first served’ basis.

Art Club will start on Wednesday 16" November and will be running for 5
weeks, until Wednesday 14" December.

Thank you

Miss Lord-Jones
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